
 

 

 
 
No:    082/25 
 
22nd April 2025 
 
 
 
TO:  ALL BRANCH SECRETARIES 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
ONLINE REGISTRATION - CWU CONFERENCE 2025 – BLACKPOOL 
 
Online registration is now available for Branch Secretaries to register their delegates attending 
the conference that is taking place at the Winter Gardens Convention Centre in Blackpool. 
 
Please note that all Field Officials will be registered by Headquarters. 
 
The link to the registration page is: https://survey.alchemer.eu/s3/90821822/cwu-conference-
2025-registration 
 
Please note that all online registrations have to be completed by Wednesday 11th June 2026 
so that the preparation can be done for credentials. 
 
Any enquiries on this LTB should be directed to Angela Niven on 020 8971 7237 or email 
eventsregistration@cwu.org  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Tony Kearns 
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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